
 Map 

 Lining up for drop-off/pick-up 
 Please make sure to keep all roadways passable when lining up for 
 drop-off/pick-up. This includes the driveway into camp. Pull off to the side of the 
 road as much as you can, and do not block any intersections. If the line on Samish 
 Point Road has reached Marshall Road, the next car should stop at the stop sign at 
 the end of Marshall road. 

 Our neighbors are incredibly good to us, so please respect them by obeying 
 speed limits in our community and following our directions to get to Camp. 
 The speed limit on Samish Island is 25MPH unless otherwise posted. 

 Thank you! 
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